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Newsletter – End of Year – June 2021
Prize Giving Assembly
Well done to the children for their performances at our prize giving assembly.

Congratulations to our prize winners:
Academic Achievement:
· KS2- Ruby McCormick 
· KS1 – Toby Maguire
· FS- Annie McKnight
Endeavour:
· KS2-Lewis Harpur
· KS1- Emily Marks
· FS- Bailey Marks
Behaviour:
· KS2- Abigail McIlveen 
· KS1- Sam McIlveen 
· FS- Sam Murphy
Sporting Excellence:
· Reuben Cartmill  
PTA Attendance Cup:
· Charlotte Flanagan
McIlveen Fuels Shield for Creative & Expressive: 

· Victoria Martin
Pupil of the Year Cup- 

· Charlotte Flanagan
Welcome
We are delighted to welcome Lisa to the Kingsmills team. She will be working as classroom assistant in our FS class. We officially welcome her to the gang.
New Term
School will open again for all children on Monday 30th August 2021
School Uniform 
Please order school uniform online at- www.schooltrends.co.uk. Order early for early delivery. An information page is enclosed with your child’s report.
Thank You
Thanks to all the staff at Kingsmills Primary School for their hard work and dedication throughout what has been a turbulent year. 
Thanks to all the parents for your continued support and encouragement throughout the year. 
On behalf of the staff I would like to wish all our pupils and families an enjoyable summer break and we look forward to September and the new academic year. 
Many Thanks
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